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Cabinet Secretary

10/25/01

The Eastland Oil Company

P.O. Box 3488

Midland, Texas 79702

RE: Eastland St. #2 K-13-9-26  30-005-61286

Dear Sirs:

On 8/17/01 a letter requesting a packer leakage test prior to 15 October, 2001. Our records do not

show a copy of said test. If you have sent the information, do not own/operate the well, or have
brought the well into compliance in another manner please contact me.

If the test has not been conducted as per Rule 112, contact the OCD 24 hrs. prior, then conduct the
test and return the results on or before 15 November, 2001.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and your efforts in helping to protect our
environment and the infrastructure of the oil and gas industry.

Sincerely,

Van Barton
Field Rep. I

Oil Conservation Division * 811 South First Street * Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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